Friday 14" June 2019

Our P1 — P3 Sports Day will take place on Friday 15% June.
The children will be seated ready to start at 9.15am.

This event will finish around 10.30am.

At this time all P1-3 children will be finished for the day and
should be collected from their classroom.

This is to facilitate staff who are needed to help with the
P4-7 Sports Day.

Your child should come to school wearing their sports
clothes and their fastest running shoes.

They will not need their school bag or a lunch.

Thankyou in anticipation,
Academy Primary P1-3 staff.




